
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

16 July 2014 

 

 

 

The Manager 

Company Announcements Office 

Australian Securities Exchange 

 

 

Electronic Lodgment 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

LandMark White Announces appointment of CEO Chris Nicholls as Director  

 

The Board of LandMark White Limited is pleased to announce that Mr Chris Nicholl has been appointed a 

Director of the company effective 15 July 2014. Chris was previously appointed CEO on 1 May 2014. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

LandMark White Limited 

 

 

 

Frank Hardiman 

Company Secretary 

 


